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From: EDC
To: Freedman, Andrea
Subject: FW: Support for the Building Energy Savings Program
Date: Tuesday, February 14, 2023 2:39:48 PM

 
 
From: Kathryn Pensack <katpen7@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2023 5:46 PM
To: EDC <EDC@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: Support for the Building Energy Savings Program
 

 

To the Members of the Economic Development Committee,
 
I am a resident of Madison WI and fully support this much needed program to help reduce our
city's CO2 production.
 
Yours,
 
Kathryn Pensack
District 6
Madison WI
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